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Approval of bid award-Miller Avenue Force Main project

SUMMARY: Bids for the Miller Avenue Force Main Project were received February 18, 2020. A
recommendation, by the Engineer, to award the Contract to Ironwood Construction & Engineering
LLC in the amount of $669,765.00 is attached. The Director of Engineering concurs with the
recommendation.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 413-52390-934-006

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve bid award
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